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Mar 7        Brain Trust 
Mar 14     Business/Directors Meeting 
Mar 21      Visit to Canadian Blood Service  
Mar 28     Speaker on the East Kelowna Hall 
Apr 4     TBA 
Apr 11     Business/Directors Meeting 
Apr 18     Join with the RC Ogopogo  

    Banquet at the Capri Hotel where   
                 they will showcase their project.  
Apr 25     Charmaine Hammond 
Nov 28     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 19     Capri Christmas Party at KGCC 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 

 

The meeting of February 287h was cancelled  
as the members elected to go curling on 
March 2nd.  Because of this there is little news  
to report but I’ll do my best to fill the  
newsletter.  
 
 
MEETING OF March 2, 2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – not recorded 
 
 
GUESTS – not recorded  
 
 
ATTENDANCE – between 25 and 80%  
 
 

  
Not done.  
 
 

       Not done  
  

 

 
 
 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
 
Hi everyone, well we are zooming in 
on St. Patrick’s Day theme for our 
next event at KGH.  March 13th.  Here 
is a sneak preview of what the St. 
Patrick’s Day bottle looks like.  We 
have all the volunteers needed and I 
will be sending a sked out to those 
that volunteered.  Thank you once 
again Elaine, Brenda, Brian, Len, and 
John.  As you know we are trying out 
a valet service from the Capri to the 
Lobby of KGH due to the parking 
situation at the hospital. Volunteers 
will park behind the Capri and meet at 
the back-lobby door for pick up.  This 
Valet service is being started by Art 
but as we progress we will be looking 
for other drivers once per month.  My 
sincere apologies to Brian.  He very 
kindly got us a new brochure design 
and printed up and it looks very 
professional, so thank you Brian.  
People really like it when we insert it 
into their wine bag. 
 
We currently have enough bottles. if 
you can please hang onto the one’s 
you have saved for us.  We will need 
them in the future.   
. 



 

 
 
HAPPY AND SAD $$$$ 
 
Not done 
 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Blood Services Event, March 21st – 
Carola has arranged a visit and blood 
donation event  at the Canadian Blood 
Service office. Following it we will be 
wandering somewhere local to get dinner. 
 
 
Don’t know if you’re eligible to give 
blood?   Go to  https://blood.ca/en 
 
 
About half way down the first page you will 
see a box like this 
 

 
 
Take the quiz and find out.  
 
You can also find out over the telephone at 
1-888-236-6283    
.   
 
 

 
 
Bowling Fundraiser – Carola has 
organized another evening of 5-pin bowling at 
the Capri Lanes on Saturday, June 1st. We 
will start with dinner first so that we don’t 
have to change our shoes twice (regular 
shoes and bowling shoes). After dinner we 
will bowl a regular game, take a thirty-minute 
break and then bowl a fun game. Jack and 
Rusty are organizing the prizes and any 
profits will be split between the Kelowna 
Women’s Shelter and JoeAnna’s House. 
 
 
 
DISTRICT CONFERENCE 
 

 

May 2-5, 2019 

Coast Hotel & Conference Centre 

Kamloops, B.C. 

 
For more information on the events 
planned, please visit  
 
http://www.rotary5060conference.com/ 
 
 
 
 

https://blood.ca/en


HUMOUR 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
SPECIAL MEETING AT THE 
CURLING ARENA 
 
 The meeting on Thursday, February 28th was 
cancelled so that interested members could 
try their hand at curling on Saturday, March 
2nd. It wasn’t a big turnout, but it was a lot for 
fun. Some had never curled, and some had 
curled before, many years before. It was 
Lockie who seemed to bring back his old 
Saskatchewan form driving forward out of the 
hack. The rest of us did the best we could. 
 



 
The competitors assemble 
Picture by a rink employee 
 

 
The cheering throng            Photo by Carola 
 

 

 
Battle is joined                    Photo by Carola 
 
 
 
 
 

When the display of skill ended, we 
adjourned upstairs for drinks and dinner 
where a few more club members joined us. 
 
 

 
First the drinks                    Photo by Carola 
 

 

 
Our curling skills may suffer but we have 
enjoying good food and companionship                      
Photo by Carola  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ART GALLERY 
 

 
Chromix by Senzune (Ukn) 

 

 
Fishermen by Bardia Kiani (Iran) 
 

 
The Red Balloon by Matt Dixon (UK) 

 
 
 

ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 
 
 

 
 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                   
250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 
 

https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817
http://www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/
http://www.spekconsultancy.com/


 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

 

 

  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/
http://www.cdikelowna.com/
http://www.st-hubertus.bc.ca/
http://www.illichmanns.com/

